
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:      Colchester            Term: Term 3  2023-2024       Topic: Through the Keyhole 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

As always, we have been super busy in 

Colchester Class!  

We have been lucky enough to have 

Craig from The Berkshire Maestros teach 

us guitar on a Tuesday morning. We have 

been learning the chords for the song 

‘We Will Rock You.” We were also very 

lucky and enjoyed an amazing 

performance of Jack and the Beanstalk 

M&M productions. 

 

We have been focusing on our everyday 

life skills and have had great success in 

learning to tie our shoelaces, making 

breakfast independently and cooking 

simple meals. 

 

In adventure time, we have been making 

the most of the cold weather exploring 

ice and bubbles. AS well as exploring 

outdoors, we have spent time looking at 

shadows and how we can create our 

own shadow shows as part of our Science 

and Design Technology.  

 

In English we have enjoyed the story In 

Every House, Down Every Street, we have 

been constructing descriptive rhyming 

sentences. We have had lots of fun 

playing ‘spot the mistake,’ this has been 

a great opportunity to practise our 

editing skills. 

 

In Maths, our focus has been learning to 

tell the time. This has varied from 

embedding our daily routine and making 

difference of day and night to telling the 

time on an analogue clock and 

completing problem solving tasks 

regarding the time, date and days of the 

week. We loved the time challenges and 

we are proud to announce that Tia holds 

the record for tossing the hoop on to the 

cone, three times in thirty seconds!  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Monday 19th February-First day back after half 

term. 

 

Thursday 28th March- Break up for Easter. 

 

PE will continue to be on a Wednesday. 


